
FACILITIES SERVICES 
2171 West Main Street Rock Hill, SC 29732 
Phone:  803-981-1150 / FAX:  803-981-1881 

To: All Parents, Teachers and Employees of the Rock Hill School District Three 

From: Brian Vaughan 

Date:    October 1, 2023 

Re: AHERA Asbestos Inspection 

The asbestos inspection of the schools and buildings of the Rock Hill School District Three has 
been completed as required by the 1987 Environmental Protection Agency’s Asbestos Hazard 
Emergency Response Act (AHERA). 

As required by AHERA, the management plans for each school are available in the principal’s 
office for anyone who wishes to see it.  

A periodic surveillance (every six months) has also been incorporated to insure safe conditions. 

The reports from these inspections show all materials are safe and non-friable in our schools.  

If you have questions, please call 981-1150. 




